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Please allow me to introduce myself - I am the Secretary of the WRAAF Branch Brisbane which is part of the
RAAF Association Queensland Division.

WRAAF Branch Brisbane is hosting the 2011 National WRAAF Reunion to be held in Brisbane from 28 to 30
January 2011 at the Mercure Hotel, North Quay, Brisbane. This reunion will celebrate the 60th anniversary of
the formation of the WRAAF in 1951.

Bearing in mind that a lot of WRAAF's married RAAF servicemen, I was wondering if you could send an email
out, put a notice in your next newsletter or advise at your next meeting details about our reunion, as we are trying
to advertise it as widely as possible throughout Australia.

2011 NATIONAL WRAAF REUNION

(60" Anniversary of the formation of the WRAAF)

28, 29 & 30 JANUARY 2011 - BRISBANE, QLD
All ex-WRAAF who served between 1951 and 1977 are invited to attend the 60™ Anniversary National
WRAAF Reunion to be held in Brisbane at the Mercure Hotel on the above dates. Registration forms
are now available.
Ex-RAAF servicewomen and serving RAAF servicewomen and ex-WAAAF are also invited to attend.

For more information about the reunion: Send an email: info@wraaf.org.au

Go to our website: www.wraaf.org.au or phone Rosemary : 07 3879 4889 End of advert.

It would be very much appreciated if you could do this for me. Please contact me if you have any
queries.

Yours sincerely
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Rosemary Coleman
Secretary

Visit our website - www.wraaf.org.au




